
HSA Notes
April 10, 2024

Fish Fry
Thank you for all of your help in making our
51st annual fish fry season a success. It truly
takes a team to pull off this huge fundraiser,
and we appreciate everyone who stepped in
to help. 

We will have the final profit to share in the
coming weeks. Thanks again for everything!

Candy Bars
We are in the process of wrapping up our
candy bar fundraiser for the year. If you have
any outstanding money from sales, please
send that in as soon as you can. 
 



Saturday
 April 20, 2024

7pm - 9pm

St. Stephen School 
 2080 Baseline Road 

Grand Island, NY 14072 

 Spring
Fling

School
Dance
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